
AUGUST RECAP
Goodbye Summer! Hello Fall!  

WATER WEEK!

Thank you to everyone who
contributed to this years “Stuff
your Bus” with Communities in
Schools! We were able to provide
free school supplies to thousands
of underserved students and
families throughout the school
year. 

STUFF THAT BUS!

We had so much fun this month
during water week! From a DIY
car wash, to shaving cream filled
pools, every year it just keeps
getting better and better! We
hope your kiddos had a blast just
as much as we did!  

COMING UP INSEPTEMBER!

Picture day for ABA!
 We have a special opportunity

for our ABA specific patients

to experience back to school

pictures! If your child

recieves ABA services from

our Central or East location

please mark the date in your

calendars!

Central location:
Monday, September 25th ALL DAY

EAST location:
FRIDAY, September 22ND ALL DAY


